
Kevin Jones 
 

Dear Ms Harris, 

The Clean Truck Rules are very important to me and I appreciate the opportunity to express my
urgent support that rulemaking expedite, to the fullest extent possible, the expansion of low
greenhouse gas emission vehicles in Washington State by enforcing the Advanced Clean Truck and
Heavy-Duty Low NOx rules. 

From supporting the health of frontline communities most impacted by vehicle emissions to
successfully meeting Washington's own climate goals to reducing the loss of life and other
catastrophic impacts associated with the ongoing climate crisis, we must take every step possible, as
soon as possible, to reduce vehicle emissions. 

I expect, as a lifelong Washingtonian, that my state will persist despite headwinds from the trucking
industry and the federal government. While they may discard their concerns for a habitable planet,
we cannot. 

I strongly support your proposed rules on these measures and implore you to move forward with all
dispatch! 

Thank you. 


